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Another	 happy	meeting	 of	 like	minds	 (or	 perhaps	 I	 should	 say	 fingers).	 	Works	 in	 progress	
included	knitting,	crochet,	quilting	and	patchwork.		Everyone	looked	through	bags	of	wool	that	
had	been	given	to	us	if	anyone	could	make	use	of	them,	plus	some	completed	tapestry.	Adding	to	
our	stashes	is	always	a	very	welcome	occurrence!			
	
We	decided	not	to	meet	in	May	as	the	first	Monday	is	the	May	Day	Bank	Holiday	and	the	second	
Monday	is	the	Coronation	Bank	Holiday.		So	our	next	meeting	will	be	on	5th	June.	Please	get	in	
touch	with	me	if	you	would	like	to	join	us.	
		

Glen	Howard	
01833	631639	


